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Gwinnett Board of Education Approval For Gwinnett Place TAD 
Tax allocation districts to play role in redevelopment in CID  

(Duluth)—The Gwinnett Place Community Improvement District (CID) today expressed its appreciation to the Gwinnett County Board of Education for approving the future use of tax allocation districts (TADs).

Board members voted Thursday to give their approval to TADs in five locations throughout the county, including greater Gwinnett Place. 

“We are glad that the strong leadership here in Gwinnett recognizes the importance of this revitalization tool,” said CID Executive Director Joe Allen.  “Having the option to offer TAD support at Gwinnett Place secures a competitive advantage for our area over other locations in metro Atlanta and the southeast.”

Gwinnett County Commissioners in October voted to approve TADs, which allow infrastructure enhancements and other improvements to be funded by anticipated tax revenue increases.  Final TAD approval must come from state revenue officials.  

The Gwinnett Place TAD could more than triple in taxable value from $178 million to $607 million in 15 years, depending on the projects realized.  It is also estimated that projects in the TAD could create 11,233 jobs and result in $470 million in annual payroll.


The Gwinnett Place Community Improvement District (CID) took the lead in working with stakeholders, consultants and county leaders to develop the proposed TAD and its joint redevelopment plan to serve greater Gwinnett Place, which is the county’s central business district.

  

More information about the Gwinnett Place TAD and its accompanying redevelopment plan – including a detailed Power Point presentation -- is available under the “plans and studies” portion of the CID’s Website at www.GwinnettPlaceCID.com.
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